Thank you for being amazing as volunteers and helping the young people of today learn skills that they couldn't learn anywhere else. This year has been amazing with more groups working towards the YouShape award and lets loads of more kids achieve this award while gaining important skills towards becoming a future leader. We as a District participated in the Remembrance Day parade which shows how we are all a community within scouting and shows how everyone can see how we take part in events that involve different organisations. The Presentation Evening let the entire District see how everyone is working towards something while gaining skills for life. The Evil Brew competition shows how all the kids not only take part in things that are skilful, but also fun, and that is what scouting is all about!

All these things can show how we as volunteers are allowing for these young people to have a better future and gaining memories that they can keep with them for life.